
To Year One children,  

 

We have had an amazing time together over the year 

and I’d like to celebrate this, and your 70 class 

credits, with you as a treat. Therefore I am inviting 

you on our very own Teddy Bears Picnic on Tuesday 

24th July. We can have a lovely day together, 

preparing food and decorations before picnicking in 

the afternoon. In order for our picnic to be a success 

I’d like you to bring along your favourite teddy. I’ll be 

bringing mine too.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Butler. 


